G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

February 21, 2006 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chair, Liz Tabb, with the following members present:  Bonnie Ford, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Bill Larrington, Liz Tabb, and Bill Wooldridge.

ORDER #FY06-807 – APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Bill Wooldridge motioned to approve the minutes for January 17, 2006 (Regular Meeting, 3:00 p.m.).  Bonnie Ford seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Ms. Carla D’Alessio, G.C. Burkhead CIA & GT teacher and Mrs. Sherrie Baughn Martin, G.C. Burkhead Family Resource Center Coordinator were in attendance.

Ms. D’Alessio provided council members with a copy of her job description and schedule of activities.  She asked the council to decide how often they would like for her to update them on her curriculum activities.

Mrs. Baughn Martin addressed the council regarding the approval of the FRYSC Continuation Program Plan.  Mrs. Baughn Martin provided council members with a copy of the continuation plan and gave a brief overview.

ORDER #FY06-808 – G.C. BURKHEAD FRYSC CONTINUATION PROGRAM PLAN – Bill Wooldridge motioned to approve the G.C. Burkhead FRYSC Continuation Program Plan.  Bill Larrington seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

Discussion was held on the proposed Language Arts textbook adoption and purchasing plan for the 2006-07 school year.  Council members received a copy of the recommendation letter from the Language Arts Committee.

ORDER #FY06-809 – LANGUAGE ARTS/TEXTBOOK/INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS ADOPTION – Lisa Jaggers motioned to adopt the Language Arts program form Scott Foresman Company.  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

Mrs. Tabb informed council members that letters were sent home to parents and given to staff regarding the scheduled meeting to address the proposed student dress 

policy.  The meeting will be held on March 9, 2006 at 6:30 p.m. in the school gym.  Mrs. Tabb told council members she would like for them to be present at the meeting.   

NEW BUSINESS 

Discussion was held on items to be placed on the 2006-07 SBDM Needs List.  Mrs. Tabb gave council members a copy of the 2005-06 needs list and also information from Mr. Ron Bryan addressing additional monies needed for textbooks and Thoughtful Education Training that may or may not covered by the district or state for 2006-07.

Council members received reports from the following committees:  Special Education

ORDER #FY06-810 – ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

